
 
  

Holden Vehicle Compliance Label Process 

 
Summary: 
Holden Vehicle Compliance Label – Replacement Process. 

More info: 
 
Holden is pleased to announce that a process has been developed where 
replacement compliance labels can be supplied by Holden. 

 

The process outlined below must be followed.  

Any deviation from the process below will cause delays in the supply of 
the replacement label. 

1) Part Number 92257206 LABEL-VEH CERT has been created and 
can be ordered from Holden Dealers  
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2) Additional information is required to be sent via email to 
vehicle.label.request@gm.com 
 

a. Copy of a Personal Property Security Register (PPSR) 
www.ppsr.com.au and 
 

 

a. Compliance Label Request Form (CLRF) completed by either 
a Holden Dealer Service Manager or Insurance Claims 
Manager (if the vehicle is involved in a collision) 

 
i. Please see attached CLRF template. 

 
3) The original compliance label is to be returned to Holden BEFORE 

the replacement label will be supplied. 
 

a. Please send by Registered Mail to:  

Damian Cahill 
Aftersales Collision Department 
191 Salmon Street, 
Port Melbourne, 3207 VIC 
 

4) New compliance label will be sent to Dealer via Registered Post. 

 

Authorised by: Paul Rietveld, General Manager Aftersales Business 
Development 
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